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Hamre Jaime

From: CenturyLink Customer <delliot@q.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 10:58 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

I’m writing to voice my opposition to HB4920. As a long-time resident of Bend (30+ yrs) I’ve witnessed our 
community struggle with many growth related issues such as this one. The growth that Bend has experienced 
is something that many residents oppose, but is natural and inevitable. I don’t feel that permitting a foot 
bridge in an area adjacent to a new development with 78 houses constitutes an unacceptable impact on the 
river corridor. Trails and bridges are a regular fixture in wilderness areas so I don’t understand why an area 
adjacent to Bend’s urban growth boundary should receive a greater level of protection than National Forest 
wilderness’. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Doug Elliot 
60866 Garrison DR 
Bend, Or. 


